
VOTING PROCEDURES FOR THE OCTOBER 2022 ELECTION 
October 11, 2022 

 
 
We are committed to ensuring that the October 12-18, 2022, CUPE 23 election is 
administered in accordance with the highest standards. This election is being conducted 
using online voting via Simply Voting. Simply Voting. Simply Voting uses the latest 
technology and security safeguards to provide secure, reliable, and confidential balloting.  
 
Scrutineers 
Each candidate may appoint one scrutineer by providing the name of a member in good 
standing to the Returning Officer. In the unlikely event that Simply Voting provides the 
Elections Committee with a report regarding voting irregularities, the Committee will 
provide this report to the scrutineers. 
 
Voter List 
Simply Voting will be provided with an accurate, up-to-date voter list that includes all 
members in good standing and any terminated or retired members with active 
grievances as of October 11, 2022. 
 
Email Addresses 
Eligible voters must have an up-to-date email address on file with the Union 
administration. Members who wish to update or confirm their email addresses must do 
so through the Union administration before 4pm on October 11, 2022. 
 
Internet/Computer Access 
Eligible voters who do not have access to a computer or the Internet in order to vote can 
attend at the Union office where such access will be provided during the Union’s normal 
operating hours. 
 
Election Results 
The winners of the election will be announced in accordance with the CUPE 23 
Constitution. If an unforeseen circumstance delays the announcement of the winners, 
we will provide a public update about this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The CUPE 23 Elections Committee 
 

 


